
 

Heath Hazard Mitigation and Municipal 

Vulnerability Preparedness Plan 

PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Town of Heath and the Franklin Regional Council of Governments 

invite residents to hear about and comment on the integrated Hazard 

Mitigation Plan and Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness Plan: 

✓ Attend the public meeting: May 17th @ 6:00pm  

✓ Provide public comment between May 17 – May 31:  

o Integrated HMP/MVP Plan will be posted online: 

townofheath.org/p/95/Municipal-Vulnerability-Prep-MVP 

o Submit a comment via email to Allison Gage at the Franklin 

Regional Council of Governments, agage@frcog.org 

WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK! 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday, May 17, 2022 6:00 p.m.  

During Heath’s Virtual Select Board Meeting 

Access information available online:  

townofheath.org/g/46/Select-Board 
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